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I	have	sent	detailed	information	regarding	the	Leadership	Conference	in	CA	to	all	
of	the	VVA	State	Presidents	in	Region	1,	as	well	as	two	AVVA	Chapter	Reps.		I	
mentioned	a	lot	of	the	information	which	I	took	away	with	me.	

I	also	told	them	about	the	two	groups	which	were	formed	to	plan	the	eventual	
exit	of	VVA.		There	are	AVVA	members	in	both	groups.		I	let	them	know	that	they	
met	with	all	of	us	to	give	an	up	to	date	discussion	of	their	planning,	which	is	a	
work	in	progress.		I	asked	them	to	pass	this	along	to	all	of	their	AVVA	members.	

I	hope	to	get	more	information	at	the	October	BOD	to	also	pass	along.	

	

	

	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	

	

Joanne	Blum	

AVVA	Region	1	Director	

	


